
From: Ida Smith   
Sent: November 27, 2020 4:11 PM 
To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: 19 Dawson Ave 

 Hello, 

 I wish to oppose the plan to convert the existing Masonic Hall at 19 Dawson Ave into a row of 5 townhomes. I 
would prefer to see a single family dwelling in its replacement. Increased traffic is at the fore front of my 
concerns. With the addition of the retirement home and townhomes, we have see increased automobile 
traffic, even transport vehicles. This area was a quiet family friendly zone not so long ago. We still don’t even 
have sidewalks for children or elderly with walkers. 

 Thanks 

Ida Smith 
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